
Upcoming construction at Lake 
Shannon boat launch
Lake Shannon day use park project
This is letter is to inform the Concrete community of an upcoming project 
anticipated to begin within the first week of April 2021. Puget Sound 
Energy (PSE) is constructing a public day use park at the current Lake 
Shannon boat launch site. The new park will provide parking, restrooms 
and a picnic shelter for the public to enjoy starting in the fall of 2021. 
This project helps PSE meet Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
(FERC) requirements as part of the licensing agreement for the Baker 
Hydroelectric project. We’re committed to completing our work safely 
and efficiently, and our crews and contractors will do their best to reduce 
construction impacts to the community.

Project details
Who: PSE crews and Faber Construction contractors 

What: Constructing a day use park at the Lake Shannon boat launch site

When: Expected to begin in April and last up to approximately  
 five (5) months

• Work hours are typically Monday – Thursday, 7:30 a.m. – 5 p.m.

Where:  Lake Shannon Road, Concrete (see map) 

What you can expect
• Noise from trucks and heavy machinery

• The boat launch will remain open throughout construction 
with periodic restrictions to public access. Boat launch access 
restrictions will be communicated in advance via posted signage 
and the Baker webpage.

We understand the inconvenience of construction work, especially 
during this time, and aim to complete our work with as little disruption as 
possible. If you have questions or concerns about PSE’s work, please 
contact Major Projects and reference project number 103006037. 

For more information regarding our work at the Baker Hydroelectric 
project, please visit our webpage at pse.com/bakerriver.

Sincerely,

Jory Oppenheimer, Project Manager

Puget Sound Energy

1-888-404-8773 | majorprojects@pse.com 

pse.com/bakerriver
7566 04/21

PSE work amid coronavirus response 

Safety is our top priority. During 
construction, our crews will follow 
strict statewide and corporate safety 
requirements to ensure the health and 
safety of our customers, employees and 
service providers. Some of our safety 
measures include wearing face coverings, 
maintaining physical distancing, sanitizing 
and handwashing, and conducting pre-shift 
health screenings. While our employees 
will be maintaining social distancing in the 
field, we encourage our customers to do the 
same when engaging with our field crews.

Thank you for your patience and 
understanding. For more information on 
PSE’s coronavirus response, please visit 
pse.com/covid19. 
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